
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2014/7048/P 

 Address:           29-30 Lyndhurst Road, NW3 

Description:      Enforcement reinstatements. 

Case Officer:   Rachel English                                          Date  3 December 2014 

 

 

 

You usually hear from us only when we object to applications. 

 

In this case, we want to applaud your enforcement team.  We hear much comment  

from our members complaining that you seem unwilling or unable to take 

enforcement action in cases where unauthorised work has been carried out;  we are 

glad to do a little to redress the balance:  this was a conspicuously unsightly example, 

and you have got it put right.  (or at least, we hope this has the right outcome…) 

 

We look forward to hearing of more. 


